
CONSENT OF QUALIFIED PERSON 

July 14, 2020 

To: British Columbia Securities Commission 

Re: Filing of a Preliminary Short Form Prospectus dated July 14, 2020 by Snowy Owl 

Gold Corp. (the “Prospectus”) 

  

I, Luke Van der Meer, of Langford Exploration Services Ltd., have been named as an author of the 

report entitled “Technical Report on Golden Eagle Property, La Vallée-de-l’Or/La Tuque County, 

Barry, Bailly, Coursol and Lacroix Townships, Quebec, Canada” dated June 1, 2020 (the “Technical 

Report”), prepared for Snowy Owl Gold Corp. (the “Issuer”) and  referred to in the Prospectus. 

I do hereby consent to the public filing of the Technical Report and to the use of my name in the 

Prospectus and to the use, inclusion or incorporation by reference of, or reference to, any extracts 

from, or summary of, the Technical Report therein. 

I confirm that I have read the Prospectus and that it fairly and accurately represents the information 

contained in the Technical Report. 

 

“Luke Van der Meer”    

Luke Van der Meer, B.Sc. P.Geo. 

Langford Exploration Services Ltd. 


